Announcements - May 14th, 2024

Sideline Cheer
There will be an informational cheer meeting for sideline tryouts on May 28th at 7pm in the
Forum Room.

Seniors
Your last senior treat will be this Thursday during your lunch time. Stop by the tables at the
top of the stairs for a delicious treat!

Seniors
Please make sure to withdraw any money you have in your lunch account by this Friday. This
can be done during lunch at the registers in the cafeteria.

Hamilton Elite Athletic Training (HEAT) will be running June 10th through the end of July.
More information and registration is available HERE. Please reach out to AD Talsma, Coach
Koops, or Coach Fritzsche with any questions.

Seniors
Please check your email for an important announcement about the Graduation 2024
Elementary March.

The choirs would love to have you join or re-join them next year! You don't need to audition
to be in MTC - you can just sign up with your counselor! If you'd like to audition for Honors
Choir or Women's Chorale, you can find the information HERE, on the vocal music website,
or email Mrs. Israels. If you'd like help preparing for the audition, she's happy to answer
questions and the current choir members would be happy to help you too! Regardless of your
training or experience, there is a place for you in choir!

Girls interested in Sideline Cheer
Tryouts will be June 3rd and 4th from 3-5pm and June 5th from 3-6pm at the MS balcony.

Student Services Office

Attention 10th & 11th Graders

If you are attending the Careerline Tech Center for the first time next year, you should have
received an email from CTC about Acceptance Day. If you would like to attend, stop in the
Student Services Office for a permission slip ASAP. It is due by May 16th.


https://tshq.bluesombrero.com/Default.aspx?tabid=2750448
https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1dO-gcCAk-CHqkhiyJK9AcrrsOp2wFz6wEi5Xf584Chc/edit#gid=0

Seniors

A Google survey asking about plans after graduation was recently sent from Mrs. Foidl in
Student Services. Check your school email and make sure you fill it out ASAP - it is only a
few questions and will provide us with important information. See your Counselor if you
have any questions.

10th Graders

PSAT test results are now available to see in your College Board account. If you scored 1000
or above, you have the choice of opting out of Test Prep, a one trimester course. See your
Counselor if you are eligible and would like to drop Test Prep for next year. Just an FYI -
Counselors will not have access to student scores until June 25th, so they will not be able to
check your score - you will need to show them your score in your College Board account.

Seniors - 100 State of Michigan high school 20204 graduates will win free pizza for a year with
the "Reach For The Pie" contest. Want to know how? Just file the FAFSA! See the email
sent to you from Mrs. Safford, with instructions and QR code to enter, or check out the flyers
on the walls in the Senior hallway.

Students

Naviance has been updated with new scholarship information and links. Check these out on
the "Colleges" tab under "Scholarship Search" in Naviance. This information is also available
on our school's website. See your Counselor if you have any questions.

Happy Birthday

Josh Scholten
Please stop by the Student Services Office [KUIENY!

Lunch Specials

Monday —
Tuesday — Chicken Alfredo w/ penne pasta & dinner roll
Wednesday — Mac & Cheese w/ corn dog
Thursday — Ravioli w/ blueberry bread
Friday — Nachos
Soft Shell Tacos



Athletics

The boys' track team defeated Coopersville 95-42 last night in a make-up meet.
The Hawkeyes finish their regular season undefeated and as conference champions.
The girls' team lost to Coopersville 80-46.

Varsity baseball defeated Covenant Christian yesterday, 9-2.

JV baseball beat Covenant Christian yesterday, 12-0.
Varsity soccer lost 7-0 at Spring Lake in a first round conference tournament game last night
JV soccer fell to Spring Lake yesterday, 6-1.

The JV tennis team finished the season strong by beating Zeeland West Monday afternoon.
Winning for the Hawkeyes were:
® Alyssa Franck/Lola Stygstra
Sydney Barnhill/Josie Fynewever
Maddie Jipping/Allie Lezman
Jadyn Fynewever/Georgia Vise
Sierra Hutmacher/Kelsey Vanderkamp
Ella Oppenhuizen/Sylvia Mannes
Averie Brower/Keira Volkers
Brooklyn Deyarmond/Bella DeRoo

Emma Young/Aliyah Adams

JV golf showed up to play at Clearbrook Golf Course last night. The boys shot a 207 total
team score with Collin Schippa leading the way with an impressive 48. The steady Weston
Meiste followed Collin up with a solid 49. Aidan Unema shot one of his best rounds and tied
Isaac Dykstra for the 3rd and 4th scores coming in with a 55.

As a team, the boys took out Zeeland East and Holland. They finished just behind Holland
Christian and Zeeland West.

HHS Sports Schedule

(Home events are highlighted)
Monday

Tuesday
4pm Varsity Baseball @ West Catholic (DH)

4pm JV Baseball vs West Catholic (DH)
4pm Varsity Softball @ West Catholic (DH)
4pm JV Softball vs West Catholic (DH)
4pm Track OK JV Conference Meet @

4pm Varsity Tennis vs Zeeland West



Wednesday
4:15pm Freshman Baseball @ Kenowa Hills (5 inning DH)

S5pm JV Soccer OK Blue Conference Tournament @ Holland Christian
6:45pm Varsity Soccer OK Blue Conference Tournament @ Holland Christian

Thursday
TBA Varsity Track MHSAA Regional #12 @ Fremont

8am Girls Varsity Tennis MHSAA Regional #17 @
3:45pm Varsity Golf 9 hole @ Diamond Springs G.C.
4:15pm Varsity Baseball vs West Catholic

4:15pm JV Baseball @ West Catholic

4:15pm Varsity Softball vs GR Catholic Central (DH)
Fri

4:15pm Freshman Baseball vs Forest Hills Eastern (5 inning DH)
4:15pm FV Softball vs Hudsonville (DH)

Saturday

9am Varsity Softball @ Whitehall Tourney

10am Varsity Baseball Hamilton Tourney #2

Other Announcements

Hamilton Community Schools is partnering with the O©CSN and Hungry for Christ to benefit the Allegan food Pantry.
We have been invited fo join in on the Cereal Drive for the month of May.
There is a collection box located in the Main Office for cereal drop off.

Hamilton High School 2024 SENIORS can choose to be spotlighted on the Hamilton
Community Schools social media channels by filling out the Senior Spotlight form! It only
takes a couple of minutes! Any questions can be directed to District Communications &
Marketing Coordinator, Zach Harig: zharig@hamiltonschools.us

Spotlight Form:
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpOLSck9KunvF74SBRSa-0NNano4a591 JnC9irZvalF
ZrtaXGelg-Q/viewform?usp=sf link



https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSck9KunyF74SBRSa-0NNano4a591JnC9irZvaFZrfaXGelg-Q/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSck9KunyF74SBRSa-0NNano4a591JnC9irZvaFZrfaXGelg-Q/viewform?usp=sf_link

